
College of Humanities 
Student Support Services 

Dear Humanities Students, 

We hope that you are all well and safe. 

In the past few weeks, we have witnessed and experienced 
much violence, trauma and fear. 

We wish to remind you that the College Student Support 
Services staff (Student Counsellors/Psychologists) are 
available to offer you support and counselling. 

Students are invited to attend one of the group debriefing 
sessions that we are currently offering.  Simply click on the 
link below to join the upcoming session for this week: 

Group Debriefing, Tues 3 August 2021, 09h30 to 10h30 

Alternatively, if you wish to speak 
with a counsellor, please email 

Ms Vino Moodley on: 

chum.studentsupport@ukzn.ac.za 

or call 0800 800 017 
from 08h00-16:30, 

Monday-Friday 

https://ukzn.zoom.us/j/95483503964?pwd=RFVIdnRxZGEzTEFSd3EraE9CTjFSdz09&from=addon


 

  

 


